Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 1:58 PM

To: 'Andy Lojo'

Cc: jfitzpatrick@publicstorage.com; Jan Wagoner; Richard Rogler

Subject: RE: Request for report extension; Public Storage, Newark; RO0003166

Mr. Lojo,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Cap Completion Report for case RO3136 is extended to April 29, 2016.

Regards,

From: Andy Lojo [mailto:Andy.Lojo@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 1:22 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health < jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Cc: jfitzpatrick@publicstorage.com; Jan Wagoner < Jan.Wagoner@anteagroup.com>; Richard Rogler

<rrogler@publicstorage.com>

Subject: Request for report extension; Public Storage, Newark; RO0003166

Dear Mr. Wickham,

As we discussed, the Public Storage Newark facility is still under construction. The slag affected soil is and has been covered however, by the new building slab, and by gravel or clean imported soil in the parking areas. The parking areas are scheduled to be paved in mid December 2015, but the new landscaping will not be finished until the end of construction, which is currently scheduled for late March 2016. Therefore we cannot submit a full CAP completion report by November 13, 2015 as requested in your February 19th, 2015 CAP approval letter.

We request an extension of the CAP completion report until April 29, 2016, which is approximately one month after the currently scheduled construction completion date. Please let us know if this is acceptable.

Thanks

Andy

Andrew Lojo P.G. | Senior Consultant | USA Antea®Group

505 14th Street, Suite 923 Oakland, California 94612

Direct 510 588 8524 | Mobile 510 703 5696 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411 andy.lojo@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com



Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com

This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality.